
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Lyra 
Teddy 

Freddie 
Daisy  
Keean 

Isaac Ro 
Mikey 

Christian Values Award 
Leighton B 

Lottie 
Florence 

Reading Prize 
Nellie 

Isaac Ro 
Housepoints 

 

 This week Running 
total 

Becca 160 40 

Lotherton 182 40 

Parlington 155 33 

Hazlewood 150 29 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
 

We have had several cases of Covid 

in school this week.  Please keep 

testing your children and following 

the government guidelines. 

 

The deadline for applications for 

new reception starters is 15th 

January. Please remember to send 

your application in to the council.  

 

 

 

14th January 2022 
 

Dates: 
 Homework Club for children in Key Stage 2 will start next week on a 

Wednesday lunchtime, 12:45 – 1:15 in Miss Patterson’s classroom. 

This will be to complete TTRS tasks or weekly homework tasks set. 

 February half term: Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February  
  

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

Thank you all for such a big push 

on reading at home this week. We 

had many more names in the box 

for the reading draw in assembly 

today. We haven’t yet had a week 

when everyone’s name was in 

though so please do continue to 

make sure your child reads at 

home, has their reading record 

signed 3 times every week and 

hand their reading record in at 

school. When we get a full box, we 

will have a double draw that week 

to celebrate! 

We have seen an increase in Covid 

cases again this week so please do 

consider LFT testing your children 

tonight. This will help us to identify 

any possible cases and will also 

limit the amount of time children 

will need to have off school due to 

the weekend.  

Many thanks.  

 

 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 

each morning.  
 

Did you know? 

Church Café meetings 

Father Phil is keen to restart the 

after school, Church Café 

meeting on alternate Tuesdays, 

3:30 – 4:30. Café will be open 

this Tuesday 18th and he will be 

advertising this on the Aberford 

Village Facebook page. He 

would love children and families 

from school to attend, along 

with other members of the 

community. He is very keen to 

invite children and families back 

into church on a regular basis 

and feels that this is a fantastic 

way to start this. Families are 

also welcome at weekly services 

at 11am on Sundays.  


